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Addendum # One (1) 
 

This addendum forms a part of the contract documents and modifies the original drawings and/or 
specifications for the subject work.  In case of conflicts between this addendum and previously issued 
documents, this addendum shall take precedence. 
 
The following changes are required:   

 
1. RFP Bid Opening time has been extended until August 27, 2024 @ 2:00 p.m., local time 
2. Attached is the Plan holder’s List for this project (3 pages). 

 
The following are questions from interested parties and the department’s response:  
 

1. Will the engineering firm who did the preliminary work on this project, (RSA Engineering) be 
eligible to propose on the remainder of the design work under the current RFP? 

RESPONSE:  All firms are eligible to submit a proposal. 

2. Per evaluation criteria part 4, note reads “All personnel acting in responsible charge for all 
Architectural, Engineering, Land Surveying, and Landscape Architecture functions require an 
Alaska Registration and must be identified in your proposal”  In addition to Electrical and 
Mechanical engineers of records, should the proposal include architectural, structural and civil 
resume if minor incidental design work is anticipated? 

RESPONSE:  Just the Name and Registration number are required. 

3. Part A, page 1 requires hand delivery only, and Part A part 15.3 (on page 5 of 4) allows for 
electronic (email) submission of the proposal.  Can you confirm delivery requirements? 

RESPONSE:  Proposal can be emailed to Michael.lim@alaska.gov no later than the scheduled RFP 
deadline of August 27, 2024 @ 2:00 pm., local time. 

4. Are union bids required for this project? 

RESPONSE:  No. 
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This addendum is considered part of the Request for Proposal (RFP) and is to be acknowledge on your 
bid proposal. 
 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael Lim 
Procurement Specialist V 
 
 
 
cc: William Merchant, Facilities Manager II, DOC 
  
 
  

End of Addendum  

Total number of pages contained within this Addendum:  5 
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